5 March 2024

Babergh District Council 8, Russell Road, Ipswich IP1 2BX

Dear Sir or Madam,

Cladding at The Old Post Office - Stutton

Please accept this as a letter of support for the cladding recently attached to The Old Post Office, Stutton.

The enhancement improves not only the look of the property but also the general environment and surroundings.

As residents for nearly 30 years my wife and myself are wholly in support, and in our opinion many similar village properties would benefit from such enhancement.

Yours faithfully,



Richard Lawson